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Primary School

Stars of the Week \

Next week, we will be going on our trip to Wonderland
(provided that we have consent forms back). The letter, consent R1
form and voluntary payment (£10) is available to view and
complete via your Agora account. For further information, R2
please see the letter displayed on the Reception Parent’s Theo, Jonas, Paige & Jordan
noticeboard.

Thank you

Next week, we will be inviting Dad’s/ special grown- up’s
into school to take part in a Father’s Day Afternoon. More
details of the afternoon will follow, but it will take place in

our Forest, so please dress accordingly. Also, keep your

eyes peeled for a notice on the Reception Parent’s
noticboard and/ or text.

Thank you

Home learning challenge:

Have a think about your favourite mini-beast
/ ' | \ as the homework this week is to create a
B oy ey ] mini-beast model! You can be as creative as

you like and it would be lovely to see you

Wednesday 12" June- Father’s Afternoon

perhaps reuse and recycle something in
Monday 24th June- Nursery & Reception Sport’s

order to make it. The homework is due on
Day the 24 June.

Wednesday 19" June- Summer Fair

Friday 19" July- Break Up
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